

Henderson Little League PO Box 91258 Henderson, NV 89009 sponsorhendersonll@gmail.com Tax ID 90-1017904

Dear Sir or Madam,

Thank you for your previous generous support of Henderson Little League. Your contribution helped over 400 Henderson youth experience the enjoyment of teamwork, sportsmanship, and valuable life lessons. Participation in Henderson Little League demonstrates your commitment to Henderson's young athletes and the future of athletics and competitive sports in Henderson. Preparation for the 2023 season is underway and we look forward to your continued support!

Henderson Little League has a long-standing tradition in the Henderson community, this is the beginning of our 36th year in operation in the community and your donations are needed more than ever! Henderson Little League strives to keep registration rates as affordable as possible, while providing a premier and safe experience. To keep registration fees at a reasonable level, we are seeking to raise additional funds from corporate, business and individual sponsors. We greatly appreciate your gift and your promise to enrich the lives of Henderson youth. Please take a moment and review the attached form and assist Henderson Little League this upcoming baseball season.

All "in kind" donations will go directly to sponsoring one of the many local children who need financial assistance to participate. Henderson Little League does not turn away participants due to inability to meet financial obligations. Every \$100 of "in kind" donations received, allows a child to participate.

Sincerely

Michelle Caldwell Jason Caldwell

HLL Sponsorship Coordinator HLL President